
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2, 2023 

 

The Honorable Daniel Cameron 

838 East High Street, #278  

Lexington, KY 40502 

 

Dear Attorney General Cameron: 

 

On behalf of NRA members in Kentucky, I am pleased to announce your “A+” rating and 

endorsement for Governor of Kentucky in the upcoming November general election. This 

endorsement is a reflection of your steadfast support for the Second Amendment. 

 

During your tenure as Attorney General, you joined several “friend of the court” briefs 

defending Second Amendment rights, including NYSRPA v. Bruen. This landmark decision 

changed the paradigm in which courts assess Second Amendment challenges to gun 

regulations and restrictions. 

 

We also commend your opposition to the practice of tracking firearms and ammunition 

purchases by credit card companies. We concur that this monitoring policy is part of a broader 

trend aiming to impose policies that cannot be achieved through democratic processes, by 

utilizing subversive maneuvers in the marketplace. We respect your commitment to “continue 

to stand against those brazen attempts to curtail our rights.” 

 

Our members will interpret your “A+” rating and endorsement as indicative of a solid pro-

gun/pro-hunting candidate who staunchly advocates for the Right to Keep and Bear Arms. 

Please feel free to communicate your rating and endorsement to the voters of Kentucky as you 

deem appropriate. 

 

Congratulations again on your “A+” rating and endorsement. I wish you the utmost success 

in your campaign and eagerly anticipate collaborating with you to advance the interests of 

Kentucky’s law-abiding gun owners and sportsmen. 

 

Yours in freedom, 

 

 

 

 

Randy Kozuch 

 


